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January 8, 2024 
 

 

Suzanne Williams 
Pacific Medical Training 
suzanne@pacificmedicaltraining.com 
    
 
Dear Ms. Williams:  
 
 Please be advised that the New Jersey State Board of Optometrists reviewed the 
correspondence you sent regarding a basic life support (BLS) CPR certification course 
curriculum asking for the Board’s review and approval to use as continuing education credits.  
 
 After review, the Board determined that the BLS CPR course that you submitted is an 
acceptable continuing education course for license renewal. 
 

 The Board thanks you for your inquiry. 

 

New Jersey State Board of Optometrists 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Division of Consumer Affairs 
New Jersey State Board of Optometrists 

124 Halsey Street, 6th Floor, Newark, NJ  07102 PHILIP D. MURPHY 

Governor 

 

TAHESHA L. WAY 

Lt. Governor 

MATTHEW J. PLATKIN 

Attorney General 

 

CARI FAIS 

Acting Director 

 
Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 45012 

Newark, NJ 07101 
(973) 504-6440 

mailto:suzanne@pacificmedicaltraining.com

